
0 PAETEC 1 p s s i o ? ~ t e  .bout A- COMMUNlCATlONS 

January 3 1,2006 

Tennessee Regulatory Authority 
Attn: Sharla Dillion - Docket Marlager 
460 James Robertson Parkway 
Nashville, T N  37242-0505 

Re: Notification of Closing of the Merger of American Long Lines Inc. into 
PAETEC Communications. Inc. - Docket No. 05-00303 

Dear Ms. Dillion: 

Please consider this letter notification of  the closing of  the merger of American Long 
Lines, Inc. ("AMLL") into PAETEC Communications, Inc. ("PAETEC"), as outlined in 
the above-referenced docket. The transactioil closed on December 3 1, 2005. 

PAETEC requests cancellation of AMLL's certificate of authority in Tennessee as 
granted the TRA in Case No. 97-00094 on April 29, 1997. PAETEC also requests 
cancellation of AMLL's tariff - Tennessee Rate Sheet. 

Please find enclosed an original and thirtee~l ( 1  3) copies of this letter. Please 
, 

acknowledge receipt by date stamping the extra copy and returning it in the self- 
addressed, sta~nped envelope. Should you have any questions regarding the closing of 
this transaction, please do not hesitate to coiltact me. 

pvs 
ori Blakely 

Regulatory Analyst and CABS Mediator 
(585) 340-8232 
lori.blakely@,paetec.com 

Enc. 

PAE'TEC Commun~cat~ons, Inc I One PAETEC Plaza 1 600 W~llowBrook Off~ce Park I Farport. NY 14450 

--P 


